
 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

Dear Chancellor Miner, Vice Chancellor Cheu and Esteemed Members of the FHDA 

Board of Trustees:  

  

On behalf of the Foothill College Academic Senate we are writing to urge you to 

demonstrate your support of FHDA faculty by supporting a robust and well-deserving 

cost of living adjustment (COLA). We ask that you do everything in your control to 

identify immediately the funding for the COLA, which is needed to resolve the current 

labor action (work-to-contract). By acting swiftly and boldly, you will clearly send a 

message to all faculty that you recognize their invaluable service in support of the well-

being and success of FHDA students, and all the work we do to promote the health and 

viability of our colleges and district. Fa


